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Hi,

We have consulted the Commissioner and he is content with the direct appointment of Nick Elliot
as a member of Public Health Wales for up to 9 months. If you could let us know when this has
been announced so that we may update our records and our website accordingly, it would be
greatly appreciated.

Yehoshua Hinton-Lewis


